Dear Sir/Madam,
I am a Year 10 student at Sandhill  Academy and  as part of our careers education we will be taking part in work experience on Wednesday afternoons from 31st October  2018 until 22nd May 2019. 
I am very interested in gaining some experience with your company/organisation  because I would like to work in (law/retail/etc). I am a hardworking, sensible young person and I feel that working alongside your team would be really beneficial. 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
Yours faithfully,
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